
Duyarlı Koli ‘2021 
Since the beginning of the Covid-19 pandemic, we have been through a very difficult 
process as the people of the world. Many events in our country and in the world 
strengthened us as much as they forced us. In all this confusion, we perhaps 
understood the value of “goodness” the most. Perhaps we have never felt so deeply 
the importance of sharing, reaching out and being united. 

 

In the first of the Duyarlı Koli, we were able to deliver support packages to 50% of 
families living in deep poverty in Nişantepe. We want to continue the bridge that 
we started to build with the families living in Nişantepe Mahallesi in 2020 with 
the Duyarlı Koli project, in 2021 as well. 

 By filling out the form below, you can send basic food and cleaning supplies 
to as many families' homes as you want. Here are the steps you need to follow; 

 

• Fill out the application form. 

• Wait for the notification e-mail that will be sent to you from the 
adresliozu@ozyegin.edu.tr address. In cooperation with Nişantepe Elementary 
School, we will share the contact information of the families whose needs we learned 
about the urgency, and a shopping list to guide you. 

• After the e-mail you receive, go to any online market / shopping application, fill your 
cart with the materials you want based on the list we shared. 

• Enter the address we sent you as the delivery address and your own address as 
the billing address. 

 

Last day to fill the application form: 10 October 

Last day to submit: 15 October 
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